
2014-2015	HONORS	COLLOQUIA	
	

“Landscape	Architecture:	The	New	
Environmental	Profession”	

	
Professor	Pat	Taylor,	Director	of	the	UT	

Arlington	Landscape	Architecture	Program	
	
The	green	movement	has	made	landscape	architecture	more	important	than	ever,	as	
we	try	to	understand	how	to	build	and	live	in	an	environmentally	sustainable	way.	In	the	
second	Honors	Colloquium	of	the	2014-2015	Academic	Year,	Dr.	Pat	Taylor,	Director	the	
UT	Arlington	Landscape	Architecture	Program,	will	describe	what	landscape	architects	
do,	and	the	influence	of	the	UT	Arlington	Program	both	nationally	and	abroad.	

	

	
	

Noon		
Friday,	October	17,	2014	

Carolyn	A.	Barros	Reading	Room		
100-A	College	Hall	

	
Pizza	and	Beverages	Provided	

col·lo·qui·um		(kə-lōʹkwē-əm)	
n.	pl.	col·lo·qui·a	(-kwē-ə)		
1.	An	informal	meeting	for	the	exchange	of	views.	
2.	An	academic	seminar	on	a	broad	field	of	study,	usually	led	by	a	different	lecturer	at	each	meeting.	
	
The	Honors	Colloquia	are	a	series	of	informal	academic	discussions	by	faculty,	staff,	
and	students	of	the	Honors	College.		


